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From: Crawford, Richard [Richard.Crawford@coors.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 11:15 AM
To: 'NPRM@TTB.gov'
Subject: TTB Notice #4

October 21, 2003

Mr. William Foster
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol & Tobacco Tax & Trade Bureau
Department of the Treasury
ATTN: Notice Number 4
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, DC 20091-0221

Dear Mr. Foster: I am writing regarding TTB Notice Number 4, and support the proposed rule
regarding the alcohol content of Flavored Alcohol Beverages. This rule would
require no more than 0.5% alcohol content of FAB's be derived from distilled
alcohol in order to be classified as a beer. Sincerely,

Richard Crawford
1321 Merrie Ridge Road
McLean, VA 22101
Richard.Crawford@coors.com 


